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March 24, 1986

Docket No. 50-397

Washington Public Power Supply System
P. O. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs

Gentlemen:

Thank you for you March 14, 1986 letter that responds to our previously
expressed concerns regarding the evacuation warning signals in high noise
areas of the WNP-2 facility. ~We have reviewed the described corrective
actions and implementation schedule and find them responsive to our
concerns. We intend to examine your implemented actions during a future
inspection.

Sincerely,

Frank A. Wenslawski, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

cc: R. Chitwood, WPPSS
C. Powers, WFPSS
D. Matthews, EPB, IE
J. O. Bradfute, NRR

bec: P. Johnson, RV
G. Temple, RV
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